Center for Faculty Development
Virtual Summer Writing Retreat

May 26, 27, and 28
9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.
Meeting in Teams
Since it first ran in 2016, the annual Summer Writing Retreat has been consistently popular with faculty from across the university as a way to kick-start their summer research and writing projects. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year, the Center for Faculty Development will again host the writing retreat, and this time it will run virtually in Teams. Each day, faculty will work from 9am until noon and then break for lunch, returning at 12:30 to work until 3pm. At the end of the third day, participants will be asked to submit their writing/research goals for the rest of the summer in the Teams chat. They will also be asked to submit a brief account of their accomplishments by August 30. 

In addition, a Write Club space will be available for the remainder of the summer in Teams, 9-3, in order to keep the inspiration going. 

Since the Writing Retreat will be virtual, participants may come and go as needed during the meeting times. Please keep your mic muted and the use of the chat space to a minimum. 
 
The virtual writing retreat is open to both full-time and part-time faculty. 

Please contact Mary Balkun, Director of Faculty Development, to participate in the retreat and receive the Teams link. 
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